9/24/2014 8:26:45 AM
FW: Trident Services PRF for August, 2014

Anne,

Here is the reply from Stephanie. Please respond to Finance Help accordingly. Thanks!

From: Stephanie Blunt [mailto:sblunt@tridentaaa.org]
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2014 7:19 AM

To: Finance Help, Aging

Cc: Ellison, Ruchelle; Kester, Tony

Subject: Re: Trident Services PRF for August, 2014

Good Morning!

Those entries are correct. The units represent the number of days as required by the policies and procedures.
Please process this request.

Thanks,

Stephanie

> 0On Sep 23, 2014, at 3:38 PM, "Finance Help, Aging" <financehelp@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

>

> Dear Ms. Blunt:

>

> The LGOA is in receipt of the Trident PSA's August Services PRF. Please confirm the accuracy of the three entries
under RNR In-home Respite: 8/19, $200 for two units; 8/20, $525 for three units; and 8/21, $525 for three units.

>

> Thank you for your continued partnership in our mission to enhance the lives of South Carolina's seniors and adults with
disabilities.

>

> Single Point Of Contact

> South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging

> 1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350

> Columbia, SC 29201

>

> CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or
otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this
electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so that we may correct our internal records.
Please then delete the original message.

>

>

>

>

> From: Stephanie Blunt [mailto:sblunt@tridentaaa.org]

> Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2014 1:23 PM

> To: Finance Help, Aging

> Cc: Lisa Natividad

> Subject: Trident Services PRF for August, 2014

>

> Attached is the Trident Services PRF for August, 2014.

>

> The PRF is dated for today, September 18; however the attached AIM Reports are dated for September 15 because for
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some reason, we are unable to print AIM Reports. We are working to resolve this issue
submitted and process this request.
>

> As always, let me know if you have questions.
>

> Thanks,

>

> Stephanie M. Blunt

> Executive Director

> Trident Area Agency on Aging

> 4450 Leeds Place West, Suite B

> North Charleston, SC 29405

> Phone: (843) 554-2282

> Fax: (843) 554-2284

> www.tridentaaa.org<http://www tridentaaa.org>

>

> <Trident Pass Through PRF August 2014 .pdf> <MUSR Title 1ll B-D August
> 2014.pdf> <MUSR Bingo and HCBS August 2014.pdf> <MUSR Title IlI-E

> August 2014 .pdf> <MUSR AAR and RNR August 2014.pdf> <LG106en Title
> |lI-E August 2014.pdf> <LG106ALZ August 2014.pdf> <LG106RNR August
> 2014.pdf>

> <R9 Trident New Payment Request Form August 2014 xIsx>

. Please accept these reports as


http://www.tridentaaa.org

